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Thank you for your letter. I am,most grateful to
you for letting me know of the“Governors' decision,
which I naturally welcome. --I' shall of course be
happy to discuss with you.the issues relating to
terrorism, and the way .it"is handled on television,
which were raised in my 'letter. My office will be
in touch with yours(to make the arrangements for

the meeting.
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Stuart Young, Esq




